
A Lecture by Professor Paul Connett

Z E R O W A S T E :
Towards a Sustainable Society

at the Eden Project Foundation Building* 
on Thursday 13 May 2010 at 7.00pm

Cornwall’s waste management is in crisis and we hope will soon
take a new direction, away from incineration. Dr. Paul Connett
will talk about this and the broader picture of how we, and the
world, should manage waste. He is a graduate of Cambridge
University and holds a Ph.D. in Chemistry; from 1983 to 2006 he
taught chemistry at St Lawrence University in Canton, NY where
he specialised in Environmental Chemistry and Toxicology. Over
the past 25 years his research on waste management has taken him
to 49 states in the US, and 52 other countries, where he has given
over 2,000 pro-bono public presentations. He has recently spoken
to the United Nations Division on Sustainable Development on the
subject of zero waste. We are extremely lucky to have him in
Cornwall to talk on this highly topical subject.
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*For maps and detailed directions on how to get there please use 
the den Project website at www.edenproject.com

For the Foundation Building use the Pineapple Car Park
next to the East Gate.

Further details, contact Charles Hall: charles@cadwin.co.uk
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